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Dear Parent/Carer
Children in Need 2019 - Friday 15 November

For a number of years now Holderness Academy & Sixth Form College has proudly supported Children in
Need and raised substantial amounts of money to help fund worthy causes. Since 2007, the students have
raised approximately £23,000 for Children in Need — a fabulous achievement.

To continue our fund raising efforts, there will be a non-uniform day on Friday 15 November. Students
coming in non-school uniform will be asked to make a donation of £1.00, with all money raised going
directly to Children in Need. We would like to remind parents that young people are still in a working
environment and attire and footwear should remain appropriate.

Thank you in anticipation of your support of Children in Need 2019.

Yours sincerely

(

Mr S Wilson
Headteacher

Station Road, Preston, Hull, East Yorkshire, HU12 8UZ
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